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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
AIR FORCE REAL PROPERTY AGENCY

4-

t

AFRPA/COO-Kelly
143 Billy Mitchell Blvd Ste 1
San Antonio TX 78226-18 16

Dear Kelly Restoration Advisory Board Members and Public Participants

The following is an action items report for the 10 October 2006 Kelly Restoration Advisory
Board (RAB) meeting.

1. Mr. Robert Silvas requested AERPA distribute eligibility letters sent to the Kelly RAB prior
to the meeting to all eligible and ineligible Kelly RAB members.

The Air Force Real Property Agency placed phone calls to all eligible and ineligible Kelly RAB
members to obtain permission to distribute their letters and contact information to others. All
eligibility letters are attached; however, contact information has been removed for individuals
who either: a) denied AFRPA authorization to distribute their contact information or b) were not
able to be reached.

2. Mr. Robert Silvas requested AFRPA provide him something in writing indicating his name
would need to appear on a property deed in the affected community in order to meet property
ownershzp eligibility requirements for the Kelly RAB.

A letter signed by Adam Antwine to Mr. Silvas is attached along with the eligibility letters
discussed in Question #1.

3. Mr. Nazirite Perez requested to be provided a yearly schedule for upcoming Kelly RAB
meetings.

The Air Force Real Property Agency is currently exploring options for developing a community
outreach piece which will have all 2007 RAE meetings listed. In the meantime, our office placed
a total of four full page advertisements in La Prensa and Southside Reporter which provided
dates for 2007 RAB meetings. A copy of one of these ads is being attached for your review. A
copy of this ad was placed in meeting packets at the 10 October 2006 Kelly RAB meeting.
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Thank you for your continued interest in the Kelly environmental restoration program.

p

r
Sincerely

ADAM G. ANT WINE
Senior Representative

Attachments:
I. Eligibility Letters
2. Letter to Mr. Silvas, Re: property ownership eligibility
3. Full page newspaper ad with 2007 meeting dates
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